
Dear Team Members and Parents, 

As we gear up for the upcoming season, we want to take a moment to remind everyone of the 

rules and expectations for our team. Adhering to these guidelines is crucial for maintaining a 

positive and respectful environment for all players. 

Team Rules: 

1. Respect: Treat teammates, coaches, and opponents with respect at all times. 

2. Attendance: Attend all practices and games unless prior notice is given. 

3. Sportsmanship: Display good sportsmanship, win or lose. 

4. Effort: Give 100% effort in both practices and games. 

5. Communication: Keep open lines of communication with coaches regarding any issues 

or concerns. 

Please take a moment to review these rules with your child. A signed acknowledgment of the 

team rules will be required prior to the first game. 

Thank you for your cooperation and support. Let's make this season successful! 

Go Team! 

Best Regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Team Name] 


